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STATE OF MICHIGAN

JOHN ENGLER, Governor REPLY TO:

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY PROTEC TN Lok & RADIOLOGICAL

“Better Service for a Better Environment” 3423 N MARTIN L KING JR BLYE
HOLLISTER BUILDING, PO BOX 30473, LANSING M1 48905.7573 PO BOX 36630
INTERNET www deq state mius LANSING, Mi 485088130

RUSSELL J. HARDING, Director

April 05, 2001

Ms. Sara Varty
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
651 Colby Drive

Waterloo, Ontario N2V 1C2

SUBJECT: Wellhead Protection Areas
Dear Ms. Varty:

in response to your telephone inquiry today «lhave checked our database for the
existence of delineated wellhead protection areas.in the vicinity of the following site:

¢+ G-1245E. Coldwater Road, Flint, Michigan (Genesee Township)

This site is not within a delineated wellhead protection area. The nearest wellhead
protection area is approximately 10-miles east-southeast of your site, in Davison,
Michigan.

Please contact me if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Wayne W. Kukuk, Geologist
Wellhead Protection Unit
Ground Water Supply Section
Drinking Water and Radiological
Protection Division
517-335-8964
Kukukw@state mi.us




